
 
 
 
 

Rome, 11 March 2016 
 
 

To the 
MEMBERS OF THE ERO BOARD 
  
e-mail 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

ANDI, Associazione Nazionale Dentisti Italiani, has unanimously decided to support the 
candidature of Dr. Bartolomeo Griffa to the position of Member of the ERO Board, in 

the election, which will take place during the forthcoming ERO Plenary Session 2016 in 
Baku. 

 
ANDI believes that Dr. Griffa’s experience in the ERO, as a former member of the Board as 
well as Chief of the ANDI delegation during the recent years integrated with his deep 
awareness of the profession’s issues offer the proper knowledge to help in the 
achievement of the ERO goals. 

 
ANDI and Italian Colleagues would much appreciate the election of Bartolomeo Griffa as 
a member of the ERO Board, assuring of his full commitment to reach the best results 

for the dental profession and community, and therefore, on behalf of ANDI, I kindly invite 
the ERO member Associations to support the candidature of Dr. Bartolomeo Griffa. 

 
With kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Gianfranco Prada 
ANDI President 
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